
 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Connecticut Housing Finance Authority (CHFA) is the Low-Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) allocating 
agency for the State of Connecticut.   

The public is hereby notified that CHFA will hold a public hearing on June 12, 2025 at 1:00 pm to receive 
data, views and comments with respect to its LIHTC Qualified Allocation Plan (QAP).  All interested 
persons may attend.  This meeting will take place virtually and all are invited to participate by connecting 
via Zoom https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82594295281?pwd=t1eWjsFhnNGPoJXHc4Sai1Cp6usQbJ.1&jst=1 

These instructions will also be available online at www.chfa.org. 

The QAP is available to review by visiting www.chfa.org.  Written statements, in place of or in addition to 
oral statements, may be submitted by email to PublicComment@chfa.org or by mail to attention Terry 
Nash Giovannucci, CHFA, 999 West Street, Rocky Hill, CT 06067 from date of this notice to no later than 
close of business June 13, 2025. 
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